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July 3, 2000

TO: The Chief Executive Officer of each
financial institution and others concerned
in the Eleventh Federal Reserve District

SUBJECT

Availability of the March 2000
Uniform Bank Performance Reports

DETAILS

The Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council (FFIEC) has announced that
the March 2000 Uniform Bank Performance Report (UBPR) is available for distribution and sale
to the public. For the most part, the format for the commercial banks and the Federal Deposit
Insurance Corporation-insured savings banks (FDIC-ISB) is identical; however, the FDIC-ISB
have unique UBPR peer groupings.

The quarterly UBPR is designed for use by bank examiners, financial analysts, and
bank managers. The report permits both summary and in-depth analysis of financial performance
and trends for commercial banks as well as FDIC-ISB. Computer tapes of the UBPR data are
available for the March 2000 edition.

In addition, the March 2000 versions of the UBPR Peer Group Ratio Distribution
Report and the UBPR State Average Ratio Distribution Report are available. These reports
provide users with a complete ratio distribution ranging from the 1st through the 99th percentile
for all UBPR ratio values. The ratio values are presented for each UBPR group, using the same
definitions used in the UBPR.

The User’s Guide for the UBPR revised March 1999 is available at the following
Internet address:

http://www.ffiec.gov

http://www.ffiec.gov
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ATTACHMENTS

General information about the UBPR products and instructions for ordering are
attached.

MORE INFORMATION

For more information about the UBPR, please contact Sharon Boston, Banking
Supervision Department, at (214) 922-6304. For additional copies of this Bank’s notice, contact
the Public Affairs Department at (214) 922-5254 or access District Notices on our web site at
http://www.dallasfed.org/banking/notices/index.html.

http://www.dallasfed.org/banking/notices/index.html.

